
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of July 22

Operations

Millage facts

• Sealcoat is working its way through 
Paw Paw, Waverly, and Almena 
Townships this week. Daily locations 
are posted on our social media 
channels. 

• The first round of roadside mowing 
is wrapping up in Antwerp Township 
and the second round of mowing 
began in Lawrence Township 
Monday. 

• Washouts are being repaired 
county-wide. 

• Dust control applications are 
expected in Bloomingdale, Bangor, 
and Waverly Townships next week. 

• 29th Street between the Township 
line and 22nd Avenue in Pine Grove 
Township continues this week with 
stump removals, ditching, 
crosspipes, and driveway pipes. 

• The county-wide road millage only 
funds road improvements such as 
reconstruction/resurfacing and 
drainage improvements, not for 
routine maintenance such as 
pothole patching and snow plowing.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering
• CR 388 between CR 653 S and the 
Kalamazoo County Line in Pine Grove 
Township continues this week with 
drainage improvements. The posted 
detour for this route follows CR 653 S, 
M-43, and 2nd Street in Kalamazoo 
County. 

• CR 380/20th Avenue between 
Ruggles Road and 76th Street in 
South Haven Township continues 
this week with drainage 
improvements. The detour route for 
this road follows Blue Star Highway, 
14th Avenue, and M-140. 

• 38th Street between Burgess Road 
and 72nd Avenue in Detaur 
Township recieved the wedge pave is 
awaiting sealcoat and shoulders.

• 92nd Avenue between CR 669 and 
Porter Township in Decatur 
Township continues this week with 
drainage improvements. 

• Traffic counts are being completed 
on paved roads in Antwerp, Almena, 
Waverly, Pine Grove, Paw Paw, and 
Bloomingdale Townships this 
summer. 


